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SAVE the DATE

The New Jersey Department of Community Affairs, the New Jersey Division 
of Fire Safety, Kean University and the National Fire Academy announce the 

2025 New Jersey Weekend Program.  This year’s attendees will have the 
opportunity to choose between seven (7) two-day courses at the National 
Fire Academy.  The courses are open to the target audience of Fire, EMS, 
Company and Chief Level Officers.  This program is cost-shared between 
the participant and the National Fire Academy. The National Fire Academy 

provides housing, classrooms, faculty and materials at no cost.

*A REAL ID and/or a valid United States Government issued Passport 
 will be required to enter NFA campus. For more information  

 visit: https://www.dhs.gov/real-id


